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August 22, 2022
Digital media Institute at Intertech

To Whom it may concern:

This letter is to confirm that:
<Student First Last>
Is enrolled as of August 22, 2022 at the Digital media Institute at Intertech.
He will be enrolled  for the 2022-2023 academic year. 

Please contact us if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 


Elizabeth Boitnott
Operations Director 
Digital Media Institute at Intertech.
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